
Sean Curran
Falmouth
LD 1750
I live in Falmouth, and I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision 
corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory 
Council.
I am a cycle commuter and father that lives across the street from the proposed trail 
and want to offer my full throated support for a recreation corridor that allows for safe
easy access from Portland through Falmouth and beyond. I would love a safe route for
my family and I to ride as we run errands in Portland, or get some fresh air and ride 
up to Yarmouth or beyond.
Thank you for considering my testimony. 


